November 10, 2018

Spokane Valley Community and Public Works Dept. 10210 E. Sprague Ave. Spokane Valley, WA 99206

Attention: Lori Barlow

Dear Ms. Barlow,

I am writing with great concern for the proposal that is being considered for the Painted Hills area. I have lived in the vicinity for 12 years and enjoy the community very much.

When I read that the consideration is to build 600 homes on the closed Golf Course property, I was greatly disturbed. The magnitude of so many negative issues is a huge concern. That many homes would mean at least double the vehicles in the area which would cause major congestion. The environment would suffer greatly due to the shallow aquifer and the amount of pesticides, chemicals, and potentially hazardous applications for lawns, weed control, etc. The population of school children would be difficult to accommodate.

It would seem reasonable to build 75-100 homes, but the proposal as it stands is very difficult to understand. I have only voiced a few of many concerns. I sincerely hope that the committee who is reviewing this proposal would carefully consider all the negative issues.

Sincerely, Nasmi Hird

Naomi Hird

11111 E. 40th Ave

Spokane Valley, WA

99206

RECEIVED

NOV 1 6 2018
